
Utah Masters LMSC 
Minutes of the December 11, 2012 Annual Meeting 

Salt Lake City Public Library – Downtown Branch 
 
Presiding:  Dennis Tesch, LMSC Chair 
 

1. One event fee registration – reduced from $25 to $15. This was the only change in our 
fees for the upcoming year.  

2. Gordon Gridley, Web Master submitted an update on the webpage and new pull down 
menus. He would like suggestions on how to organize and make it more useful for 
membership. 

3. Discussion to create a combined USA/USMS Utah swimming series for the summer LCM 
season. Looks like it might happen and the meets will be held in April, May, June, and 
July.  

4. Recent incident at Herriman Swimming Pool with a workout group – need to educate 
coaches and teams about protocol and etiquette with facility managers, public patrons.   
Coaches need to be aware of safety problems and know proper response to situations. 
Also raises good reasons to have USMS memberships in place to have secondary 
insurance coverage  

5. Open water events–Committee Chair Josh Green reported the same number of events 
for 2013 as in 2012; will expand Great Salt Lake Swim to 2 days.  

6. Treasurer Kyle Treadway provided YTD Financial Statement and Balance Sheet -  
reviewed and approved.   

 
ADJOURNED 
 
 

Kyle Treadway 
Secretary, Utah Masters LMSC 
 


